10-001
COMMENT
CL-07870

From: autowealthbiz-inv(@yahoo.com
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 12:59 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 10 To 1 Leverage Rule

To pass this type of legislation will only further hurt the economy as you will pratically shut down Forex
trading in the US. Forex brokers will not be able to compete with the global market.

Stop this change now.



